AIBA expresses condolences to the family of Mr. Jahangir Riaz
Description

On behalf of the entire boxing family, AIBA would like to express most heartfelt
condolences and deepest sympathy for the mourning of Mr. Muhammad Jahangir Riaz,
Head of Green Hill, partner company for many years.

He dedicated many years of his life to the development of boxing and other sports,
including but not limited to martial arts, by leading Green Hill, the official supplier of the
equipment for numerous AIBA and Confederations’ competitions and other International
Federations. The activity of Green Hill, which was functioning since 1964 under the wise
leadership of Mr. Riaz, allows many athletes to compete at a world level and create more
opportunities for sports organizations to operate well and host diverse events. The legacy
that Mr. Riaz left will be always remembered and that his great work will be continued for
the benefit of the sport.

Our sincerest condolences to all of family members.

The post AIBA expresses condolences to the family of Mr. Jahangir Riaz appeared first on
AIBA.
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